
TOWN OF MARSHFIELD 

2025 BUDGET HEARING  

 
November 11, 2024, 6:30 p.m. 
Marshfield Town Hall 
 
Town Officials present: Chairperson John Bord, Supervisors Ken Kraus and Wayne Mueller, Treasurer 
Cathy Seibel and Clerk Marlene J. Sippel.  Members from the public included:  Jr. Seibel, Joe Bord, Todd 
Neils, Mike Torgerud, Alexa Torgerud, Steve Schmitz and Patti Schmitz.             
 
John Bord called the 2025 Budget Hearing to order at 6:30 p.m.  John led the Pledge of Allegiance.   
Public notices were posted at the designated sites plus the Town’s website and the news media was 
notified.  The agenda was approved.   
 
The 2025 proposed budget was handed out to the public and reviewed.  A question was asked about 
ARPA funds.  It was explained that the Town received $120,159.50.  In 2023, the Town spent $87,271.92 
on Public Safety Expenditures – Fire Department and Ambulance.  In 2024, the Town spent the balance 
of $32,887.58 on Public Safety – Fire Department.  No additional funds will be received in the future.      
There were no other comments or questions.   
 
Motion Jr Seibel/Joe Bord to adjourn the 2025 Budget Hearing.  Motion carried.  The hearing adjourned 
at 6:41 p.m. 
 
 
 
Marlene J. Sippel 
Clerk 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


